
Represent our League to the Lake Michigan Region 
Terri Gulyas (What role shall I identify here?) 
 
In light of impending changes in environmental legislation, our Greater Green Bay League 
needs a member to represent us on the League of Women Voters Lake Michigan Region 
(LWVMR). Operating under the LWVUS position on natural resources, this important 
group includes 60 local Leagues and regional planning areas within the Lake Michigan 
watershed, and four state Leagues. For more information on LWVLMR, click here,  where 
you’ll find resources and descriptions of current issues and projects. You can also learn 
about the annual conference, held in October (with an option for virtual attendance). The 
conference, always featuring expert speakers, rotates among member organizations. Our 
support of LWVMR is vital to our area. Please consider volunteering to represent us! If you 
are interested and want more information, please contact Terri Gulyas at 
tsgulyas@gmail.com. 
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